
Wishing you all a joyous holiday season and very Happy New Year!  Thank you for your 

continued support of our wonderful organization.  Happy Holidays! 

~BAMTA Board 

 

PIANOS ALIVE 

You are invited to the Fifth Annual Pianos Alive Concert on February 6, 2015, 7:00 p.m. 

The concert is given by the pianists (12 of them!) of First Presbyterian Church in Boulder.  The 

pianists include area teachers Mitzi Babb, Susan Rudosky, Laura Smith, and Pat Holmberg. The 

concert features classics arranged for five pianos, as well as some lighter music.    Waltz of the 

Flowers, Espana, Ave Maria (Bach-Gounod), and the Bach Sinfonia, “Wir Danken Dir”, 

arranged by Pat Holmberg, are some of the selections. The Capp Duo (Richard and son, Ryan) 

will play Copland’s Variations on Simple Gifts.   The concert is free.  All are 

welcome.  Donations are accepted to benefit the Instrument Maintenance Fund. 

 

Huge Congratulations to Karen Ziegler and Talise Chandler on another stupendous Multiple 

Piano Festival last month!  Thank you for all of your immense work!  Thank you to all of the 

teachers that helped make this year's festival such a huge success. 

 

BAMTA Brunch 

 

Please remember that our annual BAMTA Brunch is this Wednesday, December 17 at 9 a.m. at 

Panera Bread, 425 Ken Pratt, Longmont.  Looking forward to seeing you all!! 
 


